
If you can’t make it to church, you can 

watch it Zoom, just go to this link and you 

can see service every Sunday at 10am. 

 

If you haven’t ever zoomed, go to 

www.zoom.us and sign up, its FREE. 

 
1) Sign in  

2) Click on join a meeting  
3) Type 3123393282  

4) Click join meeting. 

5) Launch meeting 
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Our church on the corner of 
North Horry & West Marion 

PO Box 611, Madison, FL 32341 
850-973-8338 

REVERAND 

Joe Boyles  

 

SR. WARDEN 

 

JR. WARDEN 

Brenda Newman 
 

CHURCH 

SECRETARY & 

BOOKKEEPER 

Liz King 
 

ORGANIST 

Helen McCain 

 

VESTRY 

Dot Bacot 
BJ Curtis 

Kaye Ersch 
Julie Pries 
Dale Stone 

 

DEACON IN 

TRAINING 

Joanie Cruce 
 
 

We are looking for 
photographs, please 
send to: 
liz@stmarysofmadison.org  
 
Due date: 23rd of month 

 

 
 

Just as I have loved you, you 

also should love one another. 

John 13:34 

Special Elections 
 

On Saturday May 14th, Father Joe Boyles, and 
our two lay delegates Brenda Newman and John 
Booth headed out of Madison at the crack of 
dawn to head to the special election for the new 
Bishop Coadjutor Elect at St. John’s. 
 
Over 200 clergy and lay delegates selected the 
Rev. Charlie Holt as the new Bishop Coadjutor 
Elect. 
 
Father Charlie will ultimately succeed Biship 
Howard in his late 2023 retirement. 
 
Rev. Charlie Holt has a passion to see the 
worldwide Church reconciled, reformed and 
renewed for vital Gospel mission to the lost.  In 
2014 he founded Bible Study Media.  Here you 
can find children’s bible study for Sunday school 
or Wednesday night; as well as many adult 
curriculum for bible studies. 
 
Here are just a few of the bible study titles, 
maybe you are interested in hosting a group? 
 
The office has 
a sample of the 
“Trusting God”  
for week 1, let 
us know if you  
would like to  
see it. 

 
 

 

Our Mission Board is diligently 
researching a Live Streaming option 
for those unable to attend services 
in person.  Stay tuned for more 
news about this exciting new 

happening at St. Mary’s. 

We recently replaced our Book of 
Common prayer books and have used 
ones available if you do not attend 
church in person.  Email Liz at 
liz@stmarysofmadison.org or call the 
church and we’d be happy to get you 

one. 

http://www.stmarysofmadison.org/
mailto:liz@stmarysofmadison.org
mailto:liz@stmarysofmadison.org


 

 

   
   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

  

 

   

                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                           

 
  

5 Adyson Hammock 
 6 Carrie Ann Cruce 
 8 Jaysen Ersch 
 16 Paula Shaw 
 23 BJ Curtis 
 26 Brenda Newman 
  Shaunn Ersch 
 27 Christ Bacot 
 29 Dale Stone 
 30 Kaye Ersch 
  Gloria Fargas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 3 Chris & Sandy Bacot 
 

 
 
 

  

June Birthday’s & 

Anniversaries  

CHOIR 
If you would like to sing with the choir, they 
practice at 930a on Sunday morning before our 
10a service 
 

MISSION BOARD MEETING 
Our next mission board meeting is scheduled for June 
12, 2022. 
 

ECW 
No meeting this month 
 

DOK 
Next meeting is June 26th  
 

SHEPHERDS HAND’S 
Next clinic at First Baptist Church is June 23 from 
530-730pm. 
 

The next clinic for Greenville United Methodist 
will be June 28 from 530-730p. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
530-630pm Bobbi Breo is leading “quiet” time, a 
time of spending with God in the sanctus 
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On May 1, 2022, Bishop Howard traveled 
from Jacksonville to visit our church and 

congregation.  After service, we had lunch 
and fellowship together. 

The first week of May was bible reading at the park 
and National Day of prayer. 
 
Thank you to all that took 15 – 30 minute slots to 
read the bible on Friday May 6, 2022. 
 

Thank you: 
Father Joe Boyles, Tracy Purdon, John Booth, BJ 

Curtis, Dale and Jean Stone, Julie Pries 


